
 
 
 
 

March 31, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Jason Traxler 
Tindall Corporation 
3076 Blackstock Rd. 
Fairforest, SC  29336 
 
SUBJECT: TINDALL CORPORATION – POSTPONEMENT OF PREVIOUSLY 

ANNOUNCED INSPECTION 
 
Dear Mr. Taxler: 
 
As discussed in a letter dated February 23, 2015, (Agencywide Document Access and 
Management System Accession No. ML15054A325), the Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
(NRC) staff planned to perform an inspection of Tindall Corporation to review implementation of 
your quality assurance program in accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 
(10 CFR) Part 50, Appendix B and 10 CFR Part 21 as they pertained to Fort Calhoun Nuclear 
Power Station’s precast structural concrete columns.  The letter discussed a preliminary 
schedule for the inspection.  The inspectors planned to arrive at your facility in Fairforest, SC on 
Monday, March 2, 2015, and conduct the inspection through Friday, March 6, 2015.  However, 
on February 28, 2015, the NRC informed you by phone that this inspection has been postponed 
until a later date based on changes to your testing and manufacturing schedule.  The new 
inspection dates will be announced in a subsequent letter.  The lead inspector for this effort is 
Ms. Aixa Belen; you may contact her at 301-415-6263 or via electronic mail at 
Aixa.Belen@nrc.gov. 
 
The following docket number has been assigned to your facility:  99901459.  Please reference 
this number on any correspondence sent to the NRC. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Edward H. Roach, Chief 
Mechanical Vendor Branch 
Division of Construction Inspection 
  and Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors 
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